
  
 

Dear Levy payer 
 

Bid4Oban Limited - Annual General Meeting and Public Presentation  

21st March 2017 at Argyllshire Gathering 

 

We invite you to come and hear what BID4Oban Limited, the company you voted to form and fund to regenerate the 

town of Oban, has achieved in its first four years of operation. 

The meeting will be in 2 parts: 
 

Part 1 (6.00 pm) is the annual general meeting which is open to those levy payers who have returned their 

application forms to become members of the company. Should you wish to attend this part of the meeting and you 

have not previously returned your form please return the form enclosed with this letter to the BID4Oban Office, 43 

Stevenson Street, Oban to arrive no later than 7th March 2017. 

The meeting will consider the resolutions which are also enclosed and the statutory accounts which can be found at 

www.bid4oban.co.uk  If you require a hard copy of the statutory accounts by post, please contact the BID4Oban 

office on 01631 562919. 

Part 2 (6.20 pm) of the meeting is the public presentation which is open to all and will provide both an update the 

company’s activities in the year and an opportunity to raise any questions with board members or BID4Oban staff 

members who will be in attendance. If you wish to ask any questions, please feel free to send them in advance to 

admin@bid4oban.co.uk or by post to BID4Oban, 43 Stevenson Street, Oban or ask on the night. 
 

The meeting will conclude with light refreshments and an opportunity for informal discussions with other levy 

payers, board members and BID4Oban staff members. 

We hope to see you on the 21st March. 

With kind regards 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

   Graeme Bass (Chairman) 

ENCS 
Nomination as future Board Member form 
Application for Membership of BID4Oban Ltd 
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